
Dear Friends,

The very thought of moving—the packing, the lifting, the boxes—can 
make people shudder. I recall when my wife and I moved for the first 
time as a married couple. We had a few boxes, a couch, and a table.
The “move” was done by lunch. Fast forward 13 years to when we 
moved again, this time with four kids, endless boxes, furniture, and a 
headache. Halfway through, I thought, “Oh, this is why people pay 
movers!” But the opportunity in front of us and the excitement of seeing 
the Lord work to provide was enough to get us through a few long days.

Similarly, at BCP we are excited for the opportunity the Lord has so graciously put in front of us. 
Recently we shared that we have sold our physical building in Grafton, and we are deploying the 
proceeds from the sale into our various ministries. How exciting and humbling it has been to put 
in motion our plan to grow, at a multiplication rate, our discipleship efforts across the country. 
Resources that were previously locked up in brick and mortar are now effectively put into action 
on the ground by placing those resources into churches, people, and missionaries. 

A colleague recently noted to me in a joking manner, “I guess BCP is homeless!” The apostle Paul 
seemed not too worried in 1 Corinthians 4 when he labeled himself as “homeless” but rather was 
more concerned about the gospel going forward where he was placed. Paul reminds us in 
Philippians 3:20 that we are just passing through this earth and that our citizenship is in heaven. 
We seek this same courage and optimism as we deploy our resources across the country. While we 
soon will have a different home, we are excited to see how BCP will continue to make an impact 
across the country in people, churches, and homes!

How wonderful it is to know that we are planting future places of ministry in multiple locations by 
being willing to uproot from one location. Instead of a map that shows one location of ministry, we 
have stretched across the country with churches, employees, and missionaries in nearly every part 
of the country. Please partner with us in the gospel as we sojourn our way across the 
country…help us unpack in your community!

Blessings,

Eric Nih�t
Eric Nihart, V ICE  PRESIDENT
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BECKY LITTLE’S NEW BOOK

We tragically live in a day when 

Truth is not sought—it is magically 

created by one's own will. But the 

truth is that there is an absolute 

Truth, that Truth is a treasure, and 

Truth is attainable! 

Our newest author in the BCP 

Family, Becky Little, has recently 

had her first young adult fiction 

book published. If you’re a fan of 

fiction (and Truth) we recommend 

adding a copy to your library. 

“Every boy dreams of growing up to be like his father. 

Unless his father is a traitor. This is the story of 

sixteen-year-old Jaydon and his journey to realize 

who he is before the Truth Master. Set in a dystopian 

world, Jaydon, along with his faithful dog, Bo, must 

become a leader of a band of misfit teens, fight 

shapeshifters, savage mutant creatures, and rescue 

friends from a dismal dungeon. Bronze Circle is a 

story full of hope, acceptance, redemption

and forgiveness.”

CELEBRATING GOD’S FAITHFULNESS 
WITH THE STEVENSONS!

We are thrilled to announce that the Stevensons 

have reached full financial support for their mission 

work! Thank you for partnering with them in this 

journey—your prayers and generosity have made 

this possible!

MISSIONARIES CURRENTLY
RAISING SUPPORT

Join us in supporting these dedicated missionaries as 

they continue to raise support for their ministries:

They are working diligently, and we have continued to 

see God’s hand in providing for their needs. Please 

continue to pray for them and consider joining their 

partner teams.

THE WYNNS THE GONZALEZES THE JESPERSENS

36830 Royalton Rd,
Grafton, OH 44044

440.748.1677
bcp@bcpusa.org 

Has Gone Digital!
To read it in its entirety and to 

make sure you don't miss 
future issues, please... 

S T AY  U P  T O  D A T E

SCAN TO SIGN UP 
FOR UPDATES

SUPPORT BAPTIST 
CHURCH PLANTERS

January 2025


